








21 September, 2006
Dear Parents and Guardians—


The seventh grade team would like to inform you of a significant change in the social studies curriculum.  Please read the following statement prepared by Everett School District. 

Beginning with the 2006/2007 school year, 7th grade students attending Everett Public Schools will be learning about Washington State History as part of their history class.  Completing Washington State History successfully will allow a 7th grade student to fulfill this high school graduation requirement.  Fulfilling this requirement now will give students more flexibility in their future high school class schedules.  It is important to understand, however, that while students have this opportunity to fulfill a graduation requirement, students will not be earning high school credit in this class.  If a student does not successfully meet the objectives of the 7th grade Washington State History class, that student will still be able to fulfill the Washington State History graduation requirement by enrolling in the more rigorous high school Washington State History class during their high school career. 

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact Allison Larsen, Humanities Curriculum Specialist at (425) 385-4063.  In order to ensure you are aware of this change, please sign and detach the lower portion of this letter and return with your child to his/her block teacher.






Heatherwood Seventh Grade Block Teachers
I have received and read the district statement regarding Washington State History.

________________________________

______________________________

parent signature




student name (please print)
